
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 26th, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
This letter is to inform you that we are going to have to postpone the Ski Club 
until January 2021. We are still planning on doing our Ski Club program but we 
must move our dates due to the mandated public health measures that were 
placed on November 24th.  
 
Our new Ski Club dates are:  
Wednesday, January 13th, 2021 
Wednesday, January 27th, 2021 
Wednesday, February 3rd, 2021 
Wednesday, February 10th, 2021 
 
We hope that your child can still participate in our Ski Club program as it is a 
fantastic opportunity for your child to learn how to be active during the winter 
months.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and we appreciate your participation in our 
Ski Club program. If you have any questions or concerns please contact 
haley.khatib@rdcrs.ca  
 
 
See you on the hill,  
 
Haley Khatib   
Grade 5 Teacher  
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